&& Hapag-Lioyd

September 19, 2022

Shipping from China? Here's an update for the printing of eEIRS

procedure for Ningbo and Shanghai

Here's an update on our printing of eEIRS procedure for export shipments for Ningbo & Shanghai.

We would like to inform you that Hapag-Lloyd will update the procedure of printing eEIRS with effect from
October 1, 2022.

Please find below details for the update

e The validity of a printed eEIR is for 72 hours.
e Within the valid period, the same eEIR under same B/L number cannot be generated again.

o eEIR reprinting will only be allowed after the 72-hour period where the existing eEIR is no longer
valid.

Please reach out to our customer service team at China@service.hlag.com for more details.
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